
Town of North Stonington 

Water Pollution Control Authority Regular Meeting  

New Town Hall Conference Room  

40 Main Street, North Stonington 

 

 
 

 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the North Stonington Water Pollution Control 
Authority, June 22nd, 2023 at 7:00 PM, is being canceled.  It was determined that the 
meeting will lack the necessary number of members to establish a quorum.   
   
 
Respectfully submitted,  

  

 

 Brad Currier, Chairman, North Stonington Water Pollution Control Authority 

 

  


